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From: ) ' R

Sent: Wednesday, 12 July 2023 9:45 AM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] | am strong against to establish the waster center
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and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

We are strong against to establish the organic waste disposal center in lidcombe.

We are not happy to have this kind of center is just in front of my door, it is only five minutes walking distance.

| am a night shift worker. | cannot tolerate the truck noise every day when the truck drive past my home.

My kids can not feel safe when they go to school and so many trucks are in and out in morning time.

It is total shit proposal.

It really affects our normal life.It is too close to the residential areas. It is too close to the School. Too much noise,
too much pollution.

Please stop stop stop it
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